THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA

DIVISION OF CREDITS AND COLLECTIONS

PLEASE ADORESS REFLY TO. DRAWER 391, SERVICE PLANTS CASMIER

CHAPEL MILL, N €

April 12, 1944.

To the Board of Aldermen:
yentlemen:

In answer to your request, in regards to the new man to be put
on at the Fire Station, when the new truck arrives, we have the
following names of present members of the Volunteer Group for
your consideration.

l. Be. V. Leigh. Mr Leigh has been a member of the volunteer
firemen since 1923. He has given a very good account of himself
during hhis period. He has been working as a relief man for
about a year. He is able to drive the truck and is a very good
fireman.

2. Harold Cheek. Mr Harold Cheek has been a member of the
volunteer firemen since 1929. He is a mechaniec, formerly worked
for Strowd MNotor Co. and is now working for BE. G. Merritt. He is
capable of driving the truck and is a very good fireman.

3. Robert Cheek. Mr Robert Cheek is one of the latest members

of the department having been elected in 1942, He is a mechanic and
is now working for Geo Poe Garage. He is capable of driving the
truck and from what experience he has received since becoming

a member of the department does very well at fires.

4 Thayer Lloyd. Mr Lloyd is the last mmmber to be elected to the
department. le is the youngest of the group, but has not had the
experience the other men have. We think with a little coaching

he would develope into a very good man.

Any consideration that you mighy give these members will be
very much appreciated.

Very truly Yours,

4 Gt

Pe ,R. Perry Chief.
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Boone, Member of Committee

Partin, Member of Committee




